City of Oakdale
RESOLUTION 2022-22

SUPPORT OF SF 126 AND SF 127: A BILL FOR AN ACT RELATED TO
TRANSPORTATION; APPROPRIATING MONEY TO BUILD NOISE BARRIERS IN THE
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION’S METRO DISTRICT ALONG MARKED
INTERSTATE HIGHWAY 694 IN OAKDALE

At a meeting of the City Council of the City of Oakdale held on Tuesday, March 8, 2022, at
Oakdale City Hall, 1584 Hadley Avenue North, Oakdale, Minnesota, with the following members
present: Mayor Paul Reinke, Council Members Jake Ingebrigtson, Susan Olson, Colieen Swedberg,
and Kevin Zabel; and the following absent: none, the Oakdale City Council resolved:

WHEREAS, Oakdale residents have shared concerns with noise along Interstate Highway 694; and

WHEREAS, Oakdale mayor and city council members understand the concerns of residents on
noise along the highway; and

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the City Council of the City of Oakdale hereby supports
state legislation that would provide funding for noise barriers along interstate highway 694 that
would be of benefit to Oakdale residents.
Voting in Favor: Mayor Reinke, Council Members Ingebrigtson, Olson, Swedberg, Zabel
Voting Against: None
Resolution duly seconded and passed this 8th day of Mar 22.
Attest: Paul Reinke, Mayor

Kath)l/ Laur, Cfﬂy Clerk




